
Florence-Yachats Connector Bus Route  
Request for Proposal: 2021-0002 

 
Responses to Questions received as of July 13, 2021 

 

1. Will you please send the proposals from the previous RFP for this route, from 2019? Also, will you 

please send the previous proposals for the Eugene to Florence route of Link Lane? 

Response: Proposals are available upon request and have been provided.  

2. What year is the Eldorado Aerotech Ford E450 being used for the route currently?  

Response: 2018  

3. How many miles are on it and can we have access to the maintenance records?  

Response: 120,236 miles as of June 30, 2021. The vehicle receives regular maintenance. 

4. Additionally, is a new vehicle on order for the service, possibly with CARES Act funding?  If so, 

what is its expected arrival date?  

Response: LCOG was awarded funding for a replacement vehicle through the Statewide 
Transportation Improvement Fund. Expected arrival date is June 30, 2023.  

5. Is there currently a backup vehicle for the route?  If not, will the contractor need to provide a 
backup vehicle?  If there is a backup, may we know the year/make/model/mileage and 
maintenance records please? 

Response: There is not a dedicated backup vehicle for the route. Contractor is not required to 
provide a backup vehicle.  


